

## Pembroke Regional Hospital **MEMO**

To: All PRH Employees & Physicians

From: Human Resources Department

Date: July 19, 2024

Subject: TD Bank Issue

We want to bring to your attention an issue that has recently occurred with TD Bank's processing of some direct deposits for employee pay. This disruption is an issue on TD Bank's end and not related to any internal processes at PRH.

We have been informed, via the TD Bank website, that the issue has been rectified. However, should you encounter any problems with your pay being directly deposited into your account, please contact your branch to resolve the matter.

With thanks,